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NFMA Accepting Applications for At-Large Seats on the
2022-2023 Board of Governors.
We are accepting applications for At-Large seats on the 2022-2023 Board of Governors

Applications are due by October 1, 2021. To apply, click here.

Please contact Lisa Good at lgood@nfma.org if you have questions.
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